
 

February 7, 2024 
 

Effect of Noto Peninsula Earthquake 
 in 2024 at Toyama Factory (3rd report) 

 
We, Nissan Chemical Corporation, would like to express our sincere condolences and sympathy 

toward those who affected by Noto Peninsula Earthquake on January 1, 2024, and also to pray for 
the earliest restoration in disaster-stricken areas. 

 
As reported on January 16 at our web page as the second report, the operation of ammonia 

production facility at our Toyama Factory (635, Sasakura, Fuchu-machi, Toyama) was suspended.  
As of today, it is announced that we have already restarted the operation as described below. 
 
1. Production of Ammonia 

Due to the minor and partial damage of the ammonia production facility, its operation was 
suspended on January 5.  Now it is announced that the production has resumed. 
 

2. Productions of Urea, Nitric Acid, and other ammonia derivatives 
Following the restart of ammonia production, other facilities related to ammonia would be 
resumed in a sequential order. 
 

3. Financial Impact 
There is minimal effect estimated to the current financial period. 

END 
 

For your reference; 2nd information dated January 16, 2024 
https://www.nissanchem.co.jp/eng/news_release/release/en2024_01_16.pdf 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Contact information for inquiries on the above 
Nissan Chemical Corporation 

Corporate Planning Department 
Planning Office, Public Relations Group 

 

https://www.nissanchem.co.jp/eng/news_release/release/en2024_01_16.pdf

